

FACSIMILE: 212.374.5588

April 16, 2008

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOS

Mr. Michael J. Macaluso, Jr. President Architote 64-64 Dry Harbor Road Middle Village, NY 11379

Dear Mr. Macaluso:

Thank you for your letter. It was a pleasure to see you last week at PS 49 and see first hand the great work that Architots is doing with students and narents. Your organization fosters student creativity, social skills, and self-confidence through its diverse programs. I thank you for your commitment to our students, and I wish you continued success in your work Tour runs a freak school.

hancellor JIK:kw

cc: A. Lombardi